
Important Notice for Candidates appearing for Walk in Interview on                               
22 January, 2022 for various contractual positions under different Projects  
 
General Information for Candidates: 
 

 The candidates appearing for walk in Interview for various contractual 
positions must report at Institute Conference Hall along with their original 
documents/ certificates and brief biodata between 10.00 am to 11.00 am on 
22 January, 2022. No candidate will be entertained for interview reporting 
after 11.00 am.  

 No candidate will be allowed to appear for certificate verification and interview 
without double COVID vaccination certificate or COVID negative report (Not 
earlier than 72 hours from time of reporting at Institute 

 
Special Information for those who opt for online interview: 
 
Candidates opting for online interview must send their brief CV and attested copies 
of their certificates as scan copies by email to icar.nmshe@gmail.com on or before 
20th January, 2022. 
 
The eligible candidates shall be given meeting link along with time to appear in the 
interview. 
 
This arrangement is made due to the rising cases of COVID in the country.   
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